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North Oaks Company Letter Related to Acquisition of Water 
 
 
 

The North Oaks Company submitted a letter requesting the Board of Water Commissioners consider a future 
partnership with SPRWS with the intent of moving towards a detailed water supply evaluation.  
Attached is a letter and draft technical memo related to water supply alternatives provided by the North Oaks 
Company.  
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